
 

Election Protection  
Legal Volunteer Opportunities in Kentucky 

 

ELECTION PROTECTION:  Election Protection (EP) – led by the Lawyers’ Committee for Civil 
Rights Under Law - is the nation’s largest non-partisan voter protection coalition.  Election 
Protection’s national voter hotlines (866-OUR-VOTE, 888-VE-Y-VOTA & 888-API-VOTE) 1 and 
Election Day field programs assist voters with problems and guide them throughout the voting 
process, regardless of their party affiliation. EP also provides critical legal resources year round, 
including for early voting, voter registration, election officials, and grassroots organizations. 
Election Protection is a resource for all Americans. 
 
PRO BONO ASSISTANCE NEEDED:  Legal volunteers are needed to staff our Election Protection 
programs remotely.  Volunteers are asked to sign-up for shifts and virtual trainings using the 
links below.   
 
LEGAL VOLUNTEERS:   Lawyers, Law Students, Paralegals and Legal Assistants  
 
REMOTE VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES: 
 
National Voter Hotlines (866-OUR-VOTE, 888-VE-Y-VOTA & 888-API-VOTE)  
 
Legal volunteers remotely staff our Election Protection’s (EP) English language national voter 
hotline (1-866-OUR-VOTE), which is expecting a record call volume this season.  
 
Please share this link, https://electionprotection.wetheaction.org/ with legal volunteers 
interested in supporting the hotline. 
 
Legal Rapid Response   
 
Litigators licensed in the state of Kentucky that can file emergency litigation before, on and/or 
after Election Day.  
 
Please share this link, https://bit.ly/3lmPh1B, with attorneys interested in learning more about 
the program.  
 
VIRTUAL TRAININGS: 
Hotline: https://electionprotection.wetheaction.org/ 
Legal Rapid Response: https://bit.ly/3lmPh1BK] 
 

Election Protection is a non-partisan effort and is not affiliated in any way with any candidate or political party. 

                                                 
1 Bilingual (English & Spanish) language assistance is available via 888-VE-Y-VOTA, is administered by the National Association of Latino Elected 
Officials. Asian language assistance is available via 888-API-VOTE, is administered by Asian American Justice Center—AAJC and APIA Vote. 


